
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: : J. B. COLLEGE, JORHAT 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all concerned (teachers and students) that the induction program for all 

first-semester students will be held tomorrow, 5th August 2024, as per the following schedule. 

Esteemed VP, AVPs, and the members of the induction committee are requested to attend and 

conduct the program accordingly.  

 

STREAM VENUE (ROOM NOS.) TIME 

ARTS BLOCK B- 101,201 and 301 9.30 A.M. to 11 A.M. 

SCIENCE BLOCK B- 101,201 and 301 11:00 A.M. to 12 P.M 

COMMERCE COMMERCE DEPARTMENT  09:30 A.M to 11A.M 

 

Regular classes in other rooms will continue as per the routine.  

 

Date: 04-08-2024 

Sd/- 

                        Principal  

              J. B. COLLEGE. 

 


